
 

Altar flowers are given in loving memory of 
Paul Fernandez (7 years) from Myrna. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of Carol Landis 
from her husband Daryl. 

 

Altar flowers are given in honor of 
Brigitte & Steve Glaser’s 
55th wedding anniversary. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of 
Richard, Sharon, Pauline, & Mahase 

from Shirley Stark. 

 

Weekly Announcements for 
Sunday, June 1, 2025 

 
 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE for NEWS 
 

 

GRADUATION SUNDAY, JUNE 1 
• our HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES will be recognized 

at the end of the 8:00 am worship service 
• HS GRADUATES and their families will attend a 

graduate breakfast hosted by the Lydia Guild between 
services in the lounge 

• ST. JOHN’S 8TH GRADER STUDENTS will be 
recognized at the 10:45 am Joyful Praise service  

 
REGISTER NOW for VBS 

"Magnified!" is coming to St. John's Mon., June 9- Thurs., 
June 12.  The fun begins with family meals at 5:30pm 

followed by the VBS program from 6:00-8:00pm.  Register 
online at https://www.myvbs.org/sjlmidland 

 
 

SJL Men’s Softball 
Come cheer on the St. John's men's softball team this Monday, 

June 2 at 6:30, on RC5.  You can find the season schedule 
along with directions to the fields on the bulletin board and the 

church website.  They play Monday nights! 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Request as of 5-31-25: 
• All who face illness of any kind, including Cheryl, Roger, Doreen, 

Joyce, Pat, Helen, Elaine, Matt, Fred, Betty, Earldine, Bob & Mark.  
• Prayer of Thanksgiving for Laurie and Matt Maier on the birth 

of  their daughter, Evelyn Michell.  
• Submitting Prayer Requests: 

1. stop in the church office on Monday-Thursday from 8 to 4 to 
add your request to the paper listing. 

2. use the link on our website called “Prayer Request” and 
complete the form; an email is sent to Pastor Parsons.  

3. email Ann Tolly to get added to the “prayer chain” which she 
distributes via email to individuals who have elected to be in 
her prayer group, anntolly@charter.net    

 
The Visitation Team is asking for your prayers and encouragement 

for our members who are in facilities or on our home visitation 
roster. If you would like to encourage our shut ins with cards 

please speak with Linda Bebeau or put a request in mailbox C194 
and a list will be supplied to you! 

 
 
 

Altar & Pulpit flowers are given in 
celebration of Drew and Laura Basgall’s 

12th wedding anniversary. 
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